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___________________________________________________________________________ 

With fall semester now well underway, I wish to take this opportunity to provide an update 
on enrollment and key personnel transitions at UNA. 
 
Enrollment and Budget:  The trend line for fall enrollment continues to be very positive, and 
we have every reason to be optimistic as we look ahead to census date on September 15.  We 
are currently holding at over 7,520 total headcount.  That number could decrease with the 
second and final purge for non-payment later this week.  However, it is likely that any change 
at this point will be modest, and the officers closest to our enrollment effort feel confident 
that we will have at least 7,400 students when all is said and done.  That compares favorably 
with last fall’s headcount of 7,078 and places us in position to set a new enrollment record.  
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